Jane Rasely

From: Susan Matteson <essentialhands@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 9:29 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Hello. Thank you for taking notice of the concern of many regarding a new hotel development in Winslow that does not
appear to follow city guidelines for design, nor seems appropriate in a neighborhood that is comprised of residential
homes,apartments, and small shopkeepers.

| have personally talked to many people who are alarmed at the prospect of this development.

Thank you for your time in considering whether the Winslow Hotel is appropriate in its current design and proposed
location.

Susan Matteson

206 319-3285



